
Central Elementary Kindergarten Orientation and Open House 

Thursday, August 11, 2022 from 5:30-7:00 p.m.  

All families will report directly to the gym for a brief overview and 
will then have the opportunity to visit classrooms.  

Kindergarten students and families will stay in the gym after the 
welcome time for a brief orientation and then have time to visit 

their child’s classroom.  

Classroom visitations for grades 1-5 will begin at 6:00 pm and 
continue on a 15-minute rotation schedule with 5-minute 

transition times.  This will allow families with multiple children to 
visit each classroom and learn about grade level expectations. 

During this Open House opportunity, we welcome you to bring 
your child’s school supplies as well.


